
As a veteran I have found cannabis to be an invaluable medicine.  I am so fortunate to own my own 
home and be able to consume my medicine.  It seems outrageous and discriminatory that  we do not 
allow public cafes for consumption, so those who rent or live in public housing can utilize cannabis. 
 
Social consumption would bring our society together.  We need this now. 
 
--  
Elizabeth LaShomb Christley 
The New Amsterdam 
503-816-2322 
 
 


